Pendle Hill Bulletin

Number 187

November 1966

The Pendle Hill Midwinter Institute

DECEMBER 29, 30, 31, 1966 AND JANUARY 1, 1967

Тнеме:

The Gap Between the Generations

LEADERS:

Joseph Havens, Psychologist, Health Service of the University of Massachusetts, and author of "Journal of a College Student," Pendle Hill Pamphlet #141.

George Lakey, faculty of Upland Institute, author of "Non-Violent Action: How It Works," and one of the authors of "Quakerism: A View from the Backbenches."

Panel of High School and College Youth.

THE WHY AND HOW OF THE INSTITUTE:

The world in which Quaker teen-agers live is not that of their facingbench elders. Their future is more precarious; their language is freer and more gusty than their elders; their God is more remote; they are more critical of the Society of Friends; and their values with regard to education, sex, social action, "the establishment" are strikingly different. Communication across these differences is achieved by comparatively few.

We shall assume in this Institute that lines of communication can be established, and that both the teen-agers and older Friends will be the gainers thereby. We shall ask the panel of high school and college youth not only to tell about themselves and their concerns, but also to experiment with kinds of communication which may be used in local Meetings. We shall all share in the search rather than have a series of lectures.

RESERVATIONS:

The Institute will begin with dinner at 6 p.m. Thursday, Dec. 29 and close with dinner at 1 p.m. Sunday, January 1. Total cost is \$22 including \$5 registration fee to be paid in advance. Mail to

MIDWINTER INSTITUTE Pendle Hill Wallingford, Pa. 19086